
Dear Parents,  
 
I am excited to announce that we’ll be having this year’s HAS Sing Around the Tree at 
school this year! To get students excited for the event, we want to encourage them to 
practice their songs online. Songs can be found on your student’s Music Google 
Classroom. Need to sign up? You can join your student’s classroom code below!  

 
Music Google Classroom Codes 

Kindergarten Music 
Ms. Brady’s Class: egtpkwi 

Ms. Henderson’s Class: nqp3vfp 
Ms. McClellan’s Class: uhhdupd 
Ms. Monteleone’s Class: nfs44t4 

Ms. Niglio’s Class: uzjoki2 
 

1st Grade Music 
Ms. Chester’s Class: r5bdauf 

Ms. Lebakken’s Class: 2qvsp4t 
Ms. McCarty’s Class: th6b3qe 
Ms. Rohner’s Class: mqy5atx 
Ms. Zetusky’s Class: ldvmwhe   

 
2nd Grade Music 

Ms. Colucci’s Class: wyu23dg 
Ms. Costello’s Class: lthmc5l 

Ms. Ignaczewski’s Class: qltiv7n 
Ms. Lang’s Class: 5424d4c 

Ms. Phillips’s Class: urccbh7 
 

Once in the Google Classroom, click on “Classwork” and then select “HAS Sing Around 
the Tree.” Once you click on the link, you will find audio tracks as well as PowerPoint 
and PDF files that display lyrics to our songs.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at cellinwood@audubonschools.org. 
Thank you! Look out for more information on how you can see the HAS Sing Around 
the Tree live online soon! 
 
 

Mr. E 
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